
 

Dates for your  

Diary 
 

Children’s Mental Health 
Week 2023  

6th-12th February 2023 

Theme — Let’s Connect 

 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 

7th February 2023 

 

Eat Them to Defeat 
Them 2023  

Starts 20th February 

 

International Mother 
Tongue Day 

21st February  

 

Earth Hour  

25th March  

(Easter Holidays)  

 

 
 

 

Lambourn CofE Primary School 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
Love, Integrity, Grit, Hope & Trust 

Dear parents and carers,  

The children and staff had a lovely time last Friday morn-

ing at a musical concert performed by HOGAN MUSIC.  Ho-

gan Music are passionate about students receiving the 

best possible musical experiences and education and we 

are proud that our school works with them.  It was won-

derful to see one of our pupils, Eilidh  (Y4) who has been having music lessons playing 

with the band. Primarily focussing on contemporary instruments, Hogan MUSIC instru-

mental lessons offer: 

- Weekly personalised lessons led by visiting specialist 

teachers 

- Skills Based Learning with clear progression routes 

- Lessons linked to ensemble playing 

- Performance opportunities in and out of school 

- Pathways to gain qualifications  

We hope the ensemble performance may have inspired more pupils to consider learn-

ing a musical instrument.  This Tuesday we were also treated to an ensemble perfor-

mance by Berkshire Maestros, please see the newsletter produced by Berkshire Maes-

tros on the following pages and information about the music lessons that they offer.  

With best wishes 

Maria 

Miss Maria Cupit 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 

Safer Internet Day is celebrated globally in February each year to promote the safe and 

positive use of digital technology for children and young people, and to inspire a na-

tional conversation about using technology responsibly, respectfully, critically, and 

creatively. We are asking parents to take time to listen to children and young people 

and make positive change together. What issues really matter to children and young 

people? What changes do they want to see? And how can we all work together to ad-

vocate for them moving forward? Safer Internet Day 2023 is on 7th February. In the 

UK, Safer Internet Day is organised by the UK Safer Internet Centre (UKSIC), a partner-

ship of three charities– Childnet International, the Internet Watch Foundation (IWF) 

and the South West Grid for Learn-

ing (SWGfL).  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

3rd February 2023 



 

 

 

 

Parish Matters Newsletter 

Howard Wollaston—West Berkshire Council Conservative member for Lambourn Ward & 
Executive Member for Housing , Leisure and Culture 

 

Thank you to Howard Wollaston for his article about 
Lambourn school in ‘Parish Matters’ January/February 
Edition. 

 

Lambourn Primary School 

I was delighted to be invited to attend the assembly for Years 5 and 6 last week to ex-
plain the role of a District Councillor followed by a Q&A session. I was meant to be 
there for 15 minutes, but it went on for nearly a half hour. What a delightful bunch of 
well-behaved and confident young people – the school should be proud of themselves, 
as should their parents. 

Not surprisingly the things that most concerned or pleased them were: - 

 Lack of Scouts and Cubs in Lambourn 

 Excitement over the new Lido in Newbury which will be open in July. 

 For those going to JOG in September, the new 3G pitch will be open at the start of 
term. 

 Wish for a new hard area and basketball net at Mill Lane 

 Annoyance at anti-social behaviour by teenagers damaging play equipment. 

  

Lambourn School Year 5 doing their bit for nature 

 

On Wednesday 1st February Lambourn School Year 5’s planted a hedgerow of 60 native 
sapling species on Bockhampton Meadow, at the eastern end of the village. After a 
question-and-answer session on why hedgerows are important to wildlife and livestock 
all the children set to with boundless energy and finished planting in less than 45 
minutes.  

The plants, canes and guards were all provided free as part of a set of 420 by the 
Woodland Trust, to Lambourn Environmental Group. LEG has planted the other 360 
there, as well as 25 larger trees provided by West Berks Council as part of the late 
Queen’s Green Canopy project.  

This is the second year in which LEG and the School have collaborated and they have 
every intention of making it an annual event. Permission to plant and help planting the 
larger trees was graciously provided by the landowner, Rooksnest Estate. 



 

 

 

 

Principal’s Awards 

Congratulations to all the children who received  Principal’s Awards this 
week. We are all very impressed with the following children’s quality of 

work and commitment to their learning.  

 

 

 

Everyone else, remember never, never, never give up! 

F2  Isla & Florence 

Year 1   Flynn & Liam  

Year 2  Olivis & Louis 

Year 3   Logan & Phoebe 

Year 4  Shinade & Sophia 

Year 5  Hugo & Izzy 

Year 6  Claire & Lucas 

 

Living the Christian Values Medals  

F2  Leo 

Year 1  Julian 

Year 2  Lilly 

Year 3  Freddy 

Year 4  Daniel 

Year 5  Riley 

Year 6  Lidia 

LOVE, INTEGRITY, GRIT, HOPE and TRUST 

 









 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




